
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

F STREET, N.W., ROOM SOD 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004 

TeLtoNoN2 12021 .3P3-1921 

February 17, 1987 

Mr. Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy 

Acts Section 
Records Management Division 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Washington, D.C. 20335 

Re: FOIPA No. 245,852  

Dear Mr. Moschella: 

As requested by your letter of February 5, 1987, I 
enclose a check in the amount of $58.80 to pay for documents 
responsive to Mr. Weisberg's request for materials concerning 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. which pertain to the investigation 
conducted by the House Select Committee on Assassinations. 

Please send the documents to the above address. 

Sincerely yours, 

/' 
a:WI-re/41" 1 

James H. Lesar 


